
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
For Election of Officers and Constitutional Revisions 

 
Winter 2021 

 

In accordance with the provisions of the Department of Labor Rules and Regulations 

governing elections, notice is hereby given to all reported members that an election for 

the purposes of  

1) amending the Constitution of the Federal Education Association, and  

2) electing an Executive Officer of the Federal Education Association,  

is to be conducted in a secret ballot election by the members.  Balloting will be done by 

mail during the months of December 2020, and January-February 2021, and must be 

received by the FEA Washington office not later than February 17, 2021. 
 

The Amendment will be deemed passed if the proposed change receives an affirmative 

majority vote of the members exercising their right to vote.  The Amendment would 

become effective immediately and would result in votes for the Officer Election to be 

tallied. If the Amendment fails, the Officer Election votes will NOT be tallied. 
 

If the Amendment is passed, the officer to be elected to the following position will begin 

serving May 1, 2021, and continue serving until August 1, 2022, in accordance with the 

FEA Constitution and Bylaws: 
 

 
� Education Support Professional (ESP) Coordinator 

 

The world-wide active membership of FEA will vote on the Constitutional Amendment 

and the Officer Election. Votes for the Officer Election will only be counted if the 

Amendment passes. 

 

 


